
Hello everyone,  

I hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable Easter break with family and friends. We are in the last week 

of term 1 and while it has been a smoother start to the year than the last couple, it has been a very full 

term with; swimming lessons, NAPLAN, student/parent conferences, SAPSASA, SVA visiting principals, 

excursion to Cleve, sports days, RE and amazing learning by both students and educators! 

Congratulations to Miss Laete on completing her first term as a graduate teacher!  

SAPSASA 

Caitlin and Estelle had a very enjoyable experience representing our school and region at SAPSASA      

softball in Adelaide last week. The girls reported back they had 2 wins and 2 draws, made new friends 

and learnt a lot.  

Swimming Lessons 

Our students participated in swimming lessons at Port Lincoln last week. The lessons were over three 

days, and the growth in their confidence and development in swimming was very evident over that time. 

On the way to Port Lincoln we spent time viewing the street art in Tumby Bay and had discussions about 

the artist’s purpose and how the artwork made the audience feel, which connected with our current 

learning in the Arts.  

Religious Education 

Many thanks to Janet Shepherd who volunteered to teach our Easter religious education lesson last 

week. Janet shared the Christian story of Easter and involved students in making stained glass windows 

from crepe paper and laminating sheets. Students were interested in the information shared by Janet 

and enjoyed the craft activity.  

Beach Sports Day 

Tomorrow we host Ungarra Primary School at our annual Beach Sports Day. There is predicted to be 

some rain but fingers crossed most of it comes in the afternoon when we are finishing the day. Many 

thanks to staff for all their organisation for the day. I am sure it will be another successful day enjoyed by 

all who participate. The day is planned to start at 9.00am and conclude at approximately 12.20 with a 

hotdog lunch. Please come down and join the fun.  

Happy Holiday Break 

Thank you to staff, parents and community for your support throughout term 1. Well done to students 

and staff for all their efforts in their learning. There seems to be some sickness around in the community 

so please take care of yourself and each other over the school holiday break. I wish you a safe and       

enjoyable school holiday break and look forward to seeing students back at school on Monday May 1st! 

Best wishes, 

Lisa Masters 

DIARY DATES 

APRIL 

 Fri 14th 

Beach Sports Day 9.00am  

School  Holidays start 

MAY  

Mon 1st  

School  Resumes 

Fri 5th  

Grip Leadership @ Pt Augusta 
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Congratulations to Estelle & Caitlin on 

representing PNPS  in the CEP softball 

SAPSASA team . They finished 4th out of 8 in 

Division 2.  

They had 2 wins, 2 draws and 3 losses. 


